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Celebrating Achievements 
During our last assembly of 2018, we celebrated the achievements 
of our pupils by awarding them with their ’50 Things’ trophies.  
Our ‘50 Things’ is a list of goals that pupils  would like to achieve 
during their time at the school, and we have created a thermometer 
that measures and displays these achievements in Bronze, Silver, 
Gold and Platinum levels. 

The ‘50 Things’ awards handed out during this special assembly were:

Going Green
We are working hard towards achieving our Eco-schools Green 
Flag! Our Eco Schools pupil group have been focusing this month 
on getting our new recycling bins in place across the school.  
Each class and common area will have one green bin and one 
blue bin. All of our paper and plastic rubbish will go in the blue 
bins, with our general waste thrown in the green bin. Each bin 
has a picture on the front that shows what items are allowed  
to be disposed of in it. A rota will be set up so each class  
will be given the responsibility to empty the bins. 

BRONZE

• Jason with 20 achievements	 • Jenny with 19 achievements 
• Adam with 18 achievements	 • Jack with 29 achievements 
• Jay with 23 achievements	 • Alfie with 19 achievements

SILVER
• Danny with 30 achievements	 • Kyran with 31 achievements 
• Denaun with 35 achievements	 • Ben with 31 achievement 
• Jack with 34 achievements	 • Aidan with 30 achievements 
• Jamie with 32 achievements

Well done to all of our pupils who received these awards!



www.scottishautism.org
Company Limited by Guarantee. Registered in Scotland No. 81123
Registered Office: Hilton House, Alloa Business Park, 
Whins Road, Alloa, FK10 3SA
Scottish Autism is a charity registered in Scotland, No. SC 009068

For more information about New Struan School, please contact 
01259 222000 or email newstruan@scottishautism.org

Getting Ready  
For Lendrick Muir
We’re excited to have booked Lendrick Muir for our 2019 
residential trip. Our Parent Council are looking to begin the 
fundraising project for this and are running a sponsored walk 
around Loch Leven on Saturday 27th April. Keep an eye out on  
our website for more information on how you can support the trip!

Good Luck 
Claire!

Claire Buchannan, one of our teachers, finished her tenure with 
us during the February break for pastures new. We wish her all 
the best and thank her for all her hard work. We will be recruiting 
a new teacher to join our team soon.

Responsible 
Technology 
We have been working hard over the last term to implement our 
Technology Agreement across the school. This will guide how we 
use technology in our school. Enabling pupil voice within this 
piece of work has been instrumental in shaping the guidance.  
The pupils are working hard to understand how they can use 
technology to support their learning experiences and recognise 
when it can be used for Choice time, where they can choose 
activities that they would like to take part in.
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